
isn't enough. Where is the other 
80% going? Shouldn't it be a goal 
to allow the golf course to be 
maintained at a level where all the 
departments are humming and 
everyone is happy? 

Only you can know. It bothers 
me that golf course maintenance 
budgets often do not receive their 
fair share of the club income, and 
when the course is not perfect, the 
superintendent is criticized. I 
submit the real culprit is the 
budget policy—not providing 
what is needed to do the job well. 
Perhaps a better sales pitch is 
needed. 

I hope these comments will 
help people realize the obvious— 
the game of golf is played on 
grass, and providing properly for 
its maintenance should be a 
course's number-one priority. 

Cryptogram Solved! 
A number of readers worked the 
cryptogram that appeared in our 
August issue. Walter Montross 
said it kept his mind off this 
summer for a few minutes. Dottie 
Stancill, of Harford Industrial 
Minerals entertained herself 
during a lunch hour, and Rhys 
Arthur found time over a week-
end to solve it. Dr. R. J. Seibel, 
Director, IAAA, took time out 
from coursework to send in the 
answer. For the rest of you, here's 
the solution: "...golf's gift to the 
spirit is space, and the space in 
this case was organically de-
signed..." —John Updike. 

Fo r Sale ¡Concrete bridge, 8' 
wide, 20' long. Can deliver. 
Asking $880. Todd Bahneman, 
301-856-5194 

Arthur Hills to Address 
September Luncheon 
The education program speaker 
for September is Mr. Arthur Hills 
of Arthur Hills and Associates. 
Mr. Hills is the past president of 
the American Society of Golf 
Course Architects and is regarded 
as one of the best architects of the 
90s. This is a great opportunity for 
you and a club official to listen to 
his presentation on modern-day 
golf courses and play a great golf 
course. 

Golf Notes, from page 2 
Sponsors. This month's tourna-
ment sponsors are: Longest Drive— 
Tesco; Closest to the pin—Summit 
Hall, Harford, Loft's, and Egypt 
Farms. Please support themand all 
other supporters of the 1993 golf 
competitions! 

Bill Shirk, Golf Chairman 

Carroll Tree Service, Inc. 
Jertnna Our (ju&tomers 
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653-9070 
All Phases of Professional Tree Care 

• Maintain the tree that makes that 
special hole 

• Enhance your fairways by removal of 
unsightly deadwood 

• Inspect for hazardous trees in highly 
traveled areas 
• Pruning • Fertilizing 

• Insect and Disease Control 
• Removal of Trees 

and Stumps • Cabling 

We work with many courses 
in the Baltimore area, 

so check up on us. 
References available. 

Serving Baltimore, Howard, Carroll, Anne Arundel, 
& Harford Counties. 

STEVE MAYS - ROB NELSON 

QUALITY ASPE AIT SINCE 
1350 

o 

301-797-6941 
ASPHALT : Construction • 

Repair* Over lau* Striping , 
= Sea lcoa t ing* CracHfill = J ) 


